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Burleigh-Morton COVID-19 Community Briefing to be held July 29 
 
BISMARCK, N.D. – Bismarck-Burleigh Public Health is teaming up with local community health 
leaders for an educational community briefing regarding the spread of COVID-19 in the community, 
Wednesday, July 29, 2020, at 3 p.m. in the Tom Baker Meeting Room, City County Building, 221 N 
Fifth St., Bismarck.  
 
Local community health leaders taking part in the community briefing will include the following:   
 

 Renae Moch, MBA, FACMPE, Director, Bismarck-Burleigh Public Health  
 Erin Ourada, MPH, REHS, RS, Administrator, Custer Health, Mandan  
 Kurt R. Schley, President, CHI St. Alexius Health 
 Michael LeBeau, MD, President, Sanford Health, Bismarck 

 
Community health leaders from Burleigh and Morton County will respond to questions from the media 
during the community educational briefing.  
 
Members of the public may view the community briefing live on Government Access Channels 2 & 
602HD, listen on Radio Access 102.5 FM Radio, or stream FreeTV.org and RadioAccess.org 
 
For more information visit: www.bismarcknd.gov/95/public-health. 
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